
Last  chance  for  prosperity,
without  slavery,  or
revolution
The title of this article says it all. This is your last
chance to keep the freedom, prosperity and life style you now
enjoy, if Donald Trump is not elected you will become a slave
and lose everything resulting in a revolution with much death
and destruction.

I have listened to Donald Trump’s speeches very carefully and
based upon my study he is 100% correct on his substantive
issues, so I will not repeat what he has said. I will only
list a few things that I don’t think he has said that are very
important.

Trump’s  major  issue  is  his  love  for  our  Constitutional
Government and Declaration of Independence. Anyone who opposes
our Constitutional Government must also oppose Donald Trump
and  his  followers.  Leaders  of  the  Liberal  Progressive
Communist  Movement  along  with  their  ignorant  brainwashed
followers are enemies and traitors to this Republic. Most of
the  departments  of  the  Government  we  see  today  are
unconstitutional frauds and have been given unconstitutional
powers by the traitorous officials in all three branches of
the phony government. In 1913 the Progressives (Communists)
gave us the Private Federal Reserve Bank, Income Tax, and Tax
Free  Foundations,  among  other  things.  To  better  perform
Treason  the  “Administrative  State”  was  implemented  which
allowed them to rule without the Constitution and gave us the
Great Depression with another one well on the way today.

Under  this  Unconstitutional  “Administrative  Law”  each
department is run by an unelected bureaucrat with the full
powers of an unconstitutional independent government, and the
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people  have  no  rights  under  the  rule  of  law  or  the
Constitution.  Did  you  ever  try  to  have  a  Public  Official
arrested?

The Rule of law is dead. The elites can do whatever they
please. If the people object they are often shot, arrested,
and framed with the result that the people are enraged and on
the verge of revolt.

The Media, Establishments of both Parties, Academic Elites,
Banks, and Large Corporations want to stop Trump and continue
to  impoverish  this  Country.  These  corrupt  enemies  of  the
Republic might have a remote chance to stop Trump from saving
the people but it would be a Pyrrhic Victory because they
could lose everything for their Treason including their lives.

When Donald J. Trump is elected he can do much more than he
promised. He can END FEDERAL INCOME TAXES. or any replacements
for them. He can replace the tariffs that made us great which
will  force  return  of  manufacturing  jobs.  Most  Federal
departments are unconstitutional and must be terminated. All
federal programs not authorized in the Constitution must be
terminated with the exception of SS and Medicare insurance.
Block grants of Available funds can be given to states to fund
terminated programs.

The men in this country love women except when they act like
stupid fools by being so anxious to believe everything they
are told by Sec. Clinton and the Media. In fact men should
avoid these Ignorant Communist women supporters of Clinton at
all costs because they are just too stupid to associate with
anyone, if you are really in love with one of them,. It would
be better to give her a house and run like hell.

I don’t think Donald Trump or any other man is perfect but I
am convinced beyond any doubt that he can save this Country,
your Family, your life and everything else of value to you.
Doing away with the Income Tax alone will do wonders for your



life style.

If you elect the witch with a capital B you will suffer and
lose everything. The patriots among us have already said they
would  exercise  their  Constitutional  rights  to  stop  the
Treason.

It is the people’s choice:
Prosperity —Slavery—Revolution
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